Wendy Shaw

From: Terri Gray

May 15, 2020 12:07 PM Sent: Wendy Shaw; Randy Brown To: FW: Board Update COVID-19 **Subject:**

Attachments: March 28 covid-19 board report final.docx

copy

From: Jean-Claude Legault < jclegaultbd@gmail.com>

Sent: March 28, 2020 10:29 AM

To: Mackenzie Moreau <mac.moreau@live.com>; Joel Yelle <joel.yelle@rbc.com>; Krystal Manitius <kmanitius.law@gmail.com>; Darlene Day <daydarr_51@rogers.com>; Ed Farragher <ed_farragher@hotmail.com>; Wayne Klinowski <klinowskis@rogers.com>; Kay Corbier <Kay.Corbier@durhamcollege.ca>; Frank Cormier <frank@frankcormier.ca>; Amanda Willett <amandawillettproductions@gmail.com>; Amber Derby <Amberderby100@hotmail.com>; Julia Fineczko <jfineczko@gmail.com>; Patrick Grist <p.grist@rogers.com>

Cc: Terri Gray <tgray@communitylivingoc.ca>; Janice Dewland <jdewland@communitylivingoc.ca>

Subject: Board Update COVID-19

Good morning Board members and friends,

The attached is an update is further to a meeting with Terri, Janice and I yesterday afternoon.

We have tried to come up as well with a structured format by categories to help the document flow.

It is now our intention to have a meeting each friday, from which an update prepared by Terri and I will be provided within 24 hours.

Additional meetings will occur if there is an emergency situation where we may call on committee chairs and members to attend before calling an emergency board meeting if necessary. (Similar to the Shift Premium issue).

As usual please send me your questions or concerns.

Best regards,

Jean-Claude (JC) Legault President Board of Directors CLOC